

Dear Parent

As part of our Swim 21 accredited status the club has a responsibility to ensure that we keep reviewing and updating our policies and procedures. Our Club Welfare Officer, Sue England, has recently attended further child protection training and following advice received the club would like to inform you of our responsibilities towards your child(ren).

**Supervision of Swimmers** 

From Sue England

Welfare Officer

March 2008

Your child(ren) will be under the supervision of our teaching staff once they have arrived on poolside and joined their lesson. The reception, changing village, showers, toilets and spectators are unsupervised areas and parents are responsible for supervising their child(ren) in these locations. Parents should therefore be present to take responsibility of their child(ren) immediately they leave the poolside.

We would recommend that no child under the age of 9 years is left unsupervised in the areas listed above. We would also encourage the parents of younger swimmers to remain in the Prince Regent Complex to be on hand should their child require their assistance, there have been several occasions where a younger child has felt unwell or has required an inhaler, and teaching staff have not been able to locate parents quickly.

Thank you for your cooperation.



## **Supervision of Swimmers**

Dear Parent

As part of our Swim 21 accredited status the club has a responsibility to ensure that we keep reviewing and updating our policies and procedures. Our Club Welfare Officer, Sue England, has recently attended further child protection training and following advice received the club would like to inform you of our responsibilities towards your child(ren).

From Sue England

Welfare Officer

March 2008

Your child(ren) will be under the supervision of our teaching staff once they have arrived on poolside and joined their lesson. The reception, changing village, showers, toilets and spectators are unsupervised areas and parents are responsible for supervising their child(ren) in these locations. Parents should therefore be present to take responsibility of their child(ren) immediately they leave the poolside.

We would recommend that no child under the age of 9 years is left unsupervised in the areas listed above. We would also encourage the parents of younger swimmers to remain in the Prince Regent Complex to be on hand should their child require their assistance, there have been several occasions where a younger child has felt unwell or has required an inhaler, and teaching staff have not been able to locate parents quickly.

Thank you for your cooperation.